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I am still healing well after being run over by a truck in January. Therapy has been brutal, but it’s the good 
type of pain (if that exists!). The doctors told me two months ago that the tendon that controls my index 
finger was severed, as I had no movement whatsoever in that finger. The orthopedic surgeon said this could 
only be repaired through another surgery, though so much time had passed since the accident that the 
likelihood of a full recovery was low. Miraculously, I have regained movement and some strength in that 
finger. The doctors are confused, but we praise the Lord — He still works miracles!  

WeWe will be back in the US from May 2022 through January 2023 for a furlough to give an update to our 
supporting churches and try to raise more monthly financial support for the growing ministry. Our calendar 
is already starting to fill up. If you would like to schedule us, please email me at aaronlvance@gmail.com or 
call/text at (678) 696-0082. We’d love the opportunity to come to share what God is doing in Colombia. 
Many of you receive our update letters but are not yet part of our support team. Would you consider 
partnering with us to continue to carry out the Great Commission?
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